

# PROPOSED PLAN FOR PLAYING FIELD

Earlier on in the year we did a consultation asking members of the local community what they would like to see on the park. We had a good response and in partnership with Manchester Leisure who are responsible for the park we have come up with a plan, below. The consultation told us that people wanted better paths, more trees and plants, somewhere to do sport and a gathering point.

We will be holding a final consultation on the 18th of October in the library, come and let us know your thoughts and opinions! To make our plans a reality we need to raise a lot of money and have begun by successfully receiving a grant from Breathing Spaces. We are waiting to hear if we have been granted money from other agencies. Our first project will be to plant a wild flower garden behind the swimming pool, covering over the concreted area. We are also aiming to improve the pathways by June 2009.



## **DATES**

### GRA MONTHLY MEETINGS

7 - 8.30 The BlueBell Inn 4th NOV, 2nd DEC, 6th JAN

#### **EVENTS**

18TH OCT CONSULTATION 2 - 4pm
Levenshulme Library
6TH DEC CHRISTMAS FAIR / The BlueBell Inn
If you would like a table top or craft stall
please contact Hannah on 07790 847 980
A donation to support GRA would bemost welcome.

## **CAKE-OFF**

Day in the Park 2 in June was a great day that brought members of the community together. We discussed and drew ideas for the playing field. Made paper kites. Thank you to Bernard who kindly came and flew his gigantic home made kite. And last but by no means least had a Cake-off. Eight locals excelled their cake making skills and each entered a home made cake. We all had the pleasure of tasting each one, then voted on the best three. Congratulations to Becky from Manor Road for her winning carrot cake. See the receipe overleaf.